Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 7, 2016, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. ET
PLACE: St. Joe Beach Volunteer Fire Department, 7912 Alabama Avenue, Port St. Joe, FL 32456
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) will be hosting an informational meeting on a Deepwater Horizon Natural Resource Damage Assessment Phase III Early Restoration project, Beacon Hill Veterans' Memorial Park Improvements project. DEP staff and representatives from VBA Design, Inc., the project design consultant, will be at the informational meeting to answer questions and provide additional details on the project.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting Jim Oskowis, NRDA Project Manager, 3900 Commonwealth Blvd., MS 240, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)245-2147, jim.oskowis@dep.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting Jim Oskowis, NRDA Project Manager, 3900 Commonwealth Blvd., MS 240, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)245-2147, jim.oskowis@dep.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact Jim Oskowis, NRDA Project Manager, 3900 Commonwealth Blvd., MS 240, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)245-2147, jim.oskowis@dep.state.fl.us.
